
 

 
 
 
 
 
August 25, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Stepping Stone School Families: 
 
I am happy to inform you we have 400 school age children throughout  
our schools who are attending Stepping Stone School full-time while their 
elementary schools are closed. Our Virtual Learning Pods  
are working beautifully and our children are successfully logging 
onto their on-line learning, completing their work and homework and 
participating in our own innovative school age programming.  
 
Our children are engaged and learning daily! All while our parents have 
the peace of mind knowing their children are being well cared for, keeping 
up with their school work and having fun with their friends. This service 
allows families to spend quality time together in the evening as opposed 
to having to catch up on your child’s school work.  
 
Some of the comments we have received from our families let us know 
that our teachers and staff are greatly appreciated and parents are 
expressing the comfort they feel knowing their children are in a safe place.  
 
Please be assured that Stepping Stone School will continue to do all we 
can to ensure the safety, security and health of the children in our care. 
 
Stepping Stone School is uniquely qualified with over 40 years of 
experience and degreed faculty to continue the loving care and education 
of your children through this unprecedented time in our lives.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rhonda Paver, M.A. 
Owner and Executive Director 
 
 
 
 


